LEGAL NOTICE
MEDWAY-GRAPEVILLE FIRE DISTRICT
NOTICE OF ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Medway-
Grapeville Fire District, pursuant to Town Law §105 and §181, will hold the Annual Budget
Hearing on Monday, October 20, 2025, at 7:00 P.M.. The hearing will be held at the Medway-
Grapeville Fire District Headquarters, located at 1352 County Route 51, Hannacroix, New
York,

The purpose of this hearing is to present and review the proposed Budget of the Fire District
for the 2026 fiscal year, and to invite public comment in accordance with the applicable
provisions of the Town Law.

A copy of the proposed 2026 Budget has been adopted by the Board of Fire Commissioners for
discussion and is available for inspection by any interested person. Copies are available at the
following locations during regular business hours:

« Town Clerk’s Office, Town of New Baltimore
» Medway-Grapeville Fire District Secretary’s Office, 1352 County Route 31,
Hannacroix, New York

In addition, the proposed budget will be posted on the Fire District’s official website and will
also be available at the Budget Hearing.

All residents of the Medway-Grapeville Fire District and any interested parties are invited to
attend the hearing and to provide comments or ask questions regarding the proposed budget.

Dated: 09/16/2025

By Order of the

Board of Fire Commissioners
Medway-Grapeville Fire District
Jessica Diamond, Fire District Secretary
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